
How do you contact your local MP?

You can contact your MP by sending an email to their parliamentary

email address. 

You can find the contact details for your MP here:

https://members.parliament.uk/members/Commons.

Simply search the name of your MP and click on their profile to find

their contact details.  

If you are unsure who your MP is, you can search for your home

postcode, and it will display the MP that represents your

constituency.

How do you address your local MP?

MPs should generally be addressed with ‘Dear [First Name Last

Name] MP,’ followed by a heading stating the reason for your email

(i.e. ‘RE: Let’s Dance! Invitation to join local activity in your

constituency’).

If your MP has a knighthood or a doctorate, they should be

addressed as such. 

For example:

§ ‘Dear Sir Keir Starmer MP’

§ ‘Dear Dame Priti Patel MP’

§ ‘Dear Dr Ben Spencer MP’ 
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